
7 July 2020 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

The 2020 Final Roll of Assessment Values was submitted to 

Niagara County for review in the last week of June and 

accepted without changes for submission to New York State 

for filing and processing of the associated town, county and 

school bills. 

Normal processes coming out of the County Clerk’s office and 

Niagara County’s Real Property Services department have 

picked up pace since implementation of limitations placed on 

workers because of virus protection protocols.  Sales are being 

processed at a rate better than the last few months but still not 

back to normal. I’m not sure if this because of fewer sales or a 

backlog at the county.  I have received about a dozen sales to 

log in, but they only go up to mid-April, a little slow but it will 

get better.   

I thank you again for keeping this meeting Covid compliant.  I 

still need a haircut and I don’t want to be seen in public while I 

look like an old, grey, ugly looking, crazy haired Tarzan. 

Peace and Love. 

(In honor of Ringo Starrs 80th birthday, 7 July. That is the day I 

wrote this. He was the drummer in a band from the sixties, The 

Beatles, maybe you heard of them.) 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 
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6570 Campbell Blvd. 

Pendleton, New York 

Beautiful Niagara 

County 


